February 23, 2015

Danita Potter, PhD, RN
Associate Dean, School of Nursing
Grambling State University
Box 4272
Grambling, LA 71245

Dear Dr. Potter,



17373 Perkins Road Baton Ronges LA 70810

225 755 7584

This letter is to acknowledge the action taken by the Louisiana State Board of Nursing at the February 19, 2015 Board Meeting. The Board acted regarding the 2013-2014 Annual Report for Grambling State University's Baccalaureate Degree in Nursing Program as follows:

Accepted the ANNUAL REPORT of the baccalaureate degree in nursing program at Grambling State University.

And further, the Board instructed Grambling State University to Show Cause at the April 9, 2015 Board meeting as to why they should be allowed to continue the nursing program.

Please be advised that your school's website and any communication literature that declares your current status of approval with the Louisiana State Board of Nursing should reflect this ruling by the Board.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Patricia Dufrene, Director of Education/Licensure.

LOUISIANA STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Karen C. Lyon, PhD, RN, NEA Executive Director

KCL/ts

February 23, 2015

Danita Potter, PhD, RN



17373 Perkins Road Baton Rones LA 40810

1. Isbnetate la ne 11. 225.755 7500 4. 225 755 7584

Box 4272 Grambling, LA 71245

Grambling State University

Associate Dean, School of Nursing

Dear Dr. Potter,

This letter is to acknowledge the action taken by the Louisiana State Board of Nursing at the February 19, 2015 Board Meeting. The Board acted regarding the 2013-2014 Annual Report for Grambling State University's Graduate Degree in Nursing Program as follows:

Accepted the ANNUAL REPORT of the graduate degree in nursing program at Grambling State University and continued full approval.

Please be advised that your school's website and any communication literature that declares your current status of approval with the Louisiana State Board of Nursing should reflect current approval and accreditation statuses.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Patricia Dufrene, Director of Education/Licensure.

LOUISIANA STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Karen C. Lyon, PhD, RN, NEA Executive Director

KCL/ts